
 
On behalf of the Student Development Committee for AudiologyNOW! 2011, I would like to formally invite you to participant 
in an annual student event. 
 
Audiology Unplugged allows you, the future of our profession, to meet with luminaries from the field of audiology. This event 
gives you the unique chance to ask “the question you’ve always wanted to ask” to professionals that have positively impacted 
audiology. Light refreshments will be provided for all participants in this annual networking event. 
 
We hope that you will join us for this wonderful event at AudiologyNOW! 2011 in Chicago. 

 
Saturday, April 9 

12:00-1:00pm 
Room: 179B 

Refreshments will be provided 
 

If you have any questions about this event, feel free to email me at britt410@phhp.ufl.edu. I look forward to seeing you in 
Chicago! 
 

Brittany Hensley, Au.D. 
Student Development Committee 

Audiology Unplugged Subcommittee Chair 
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